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I am writing to express my opposition to this bill as amended. Oregonians do not 

need increased surveillance, but we do need and want our rights to be protected.  It 

has only been police departments and bureaus that have shown support for this bill. 

Despite this, SB238 has oddly progressed through legislative hearings. Please halt 

its continued progress now, and work to safeguard Oregonians from intrusive policing 

practice. Thank you. 


